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Chad Donegan, PGA 
Landa Park Golf Course 
New Braunfels, TX 78130 
chaddonegan@pga.com 
830-491-2691 
 
Members and Fellow Professionals of the Southern Texas PGA, 
 
I am announcing my intention to run for the At-Large position of the STPGA Board of Directors. I 
have been a dedicated member of this section since 1994, and a PGA Member since 2002. I 
believe my passion to work and advocate for the STPGA member is one of my strongest 
qualities. 
 
I am the current Director for the Parks and Recreation Department for the City of New 
Braunfels. After serving as the Director of Golf Operations at Landa Park Golf Course for over 17 
years, my passion to provide exceptional customer experiences remains my highest priority. 
Although my customer base is now much broader, that goal is still the same. I believe one of our 
goals with the STPGA is taking care of you, our members, and associates. Building great 
relationships, fostering education, mentoring, and growing the next generation is key to long-
term successes.  
 
I have served at the Western Chapter Vice-President and President from 2017-2020 and 
currently serve as the STPGA Chair of the Tournament Committee. I was fortunate to be 
awarded the Bill Strausbaugh Award in 2019 and still believe the criteria of integrity, a 
commitment to mentoring fellow professionals to improve their employment situations and 
involvement in community activities remains my goal both in my daily job and now this run for 
the Board. I want to continue to serve you all. 
 
Thank you for the consideration of my candidacy. I look forward to working for you and 
respectfully ask for your vote. 
 
 
 
 
Chad Donegan, PGA 
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